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Thanksgiving Closure 
   A reminder we will be CLOSED at 3:30 
p.m. Wednesday, November 27 and closed 
all day Thursday, November 28 and Fri-
day, November 29 in observance of the 
Thanksgiving Holiday weekend. 
 
Upcoming Winter Break Closure  
     We will be CLOSED Monday, December 23, 2024 through Friday, January 3, 2025 for our 
annual Winter Break. 
 
Week of Kindness 
     We will be celebrating kindness and doing things for others Monday, November 11 through Fri-
day, November 15. Special activities and events are planned to teach children kindness, doing for oth-
ers, and acts of service. Even our littlest learners can join in the fun! More details to come. 

 
Annual Mac and Cheese Lunch 
     We will again be the beneficiaries of a donation of delicious Macaroni & Cheese from the Point 
Pub & Grill on Wednesday, November 27. We will provide fruit to accompany our main lunch dish 
for this day. If your child doesn’t care for Mac and Cheese, please provide an alternative lunch on this 
day and please bring snacks. We thank Tyler Hoevet and crew at The Point! 

Holiday Program 
   Our annual Holiday Program will be Friday, December 13th at 6:30 p.m. in the Church Sanctu-
ary. Children in Toddler 2, Preschool and Pre K classes are invited to participate by singing traditional 
children’s holiday songs. Immediately following the program, we will host a Holiday Open House in 
the Church Fellowship Hall (where our Toddler ½ and Preschool/Pre K classes are currently housed. 
All are invited to attend! 
 
Updated immunization records 
     Parents, please get me a copy of updated immunization records when your child goes to the pedia-
trician and gets any vaccines. This helps me to keep our records up to date. I have an immunization 
report due to the Jackson County Health Department in early January. The Oregon State-wide Im-
munization Exclusion Day is February 19, 2025. Any child not up to date by this day will be excluded 
from school until proof of required vaccines is provided. Please see me if you have any questions. I 
am here to help! 
 
Grateful, Thankful, Blessed  
    A heartfelt thank you, parentsand guardians for sharing your child/children with us! We 
love teaching your children each and every day. 

 
                       

                   —-Jaime Snider, director 


